OFFICE OF THE DEAN & PRINCIPAL FAKIR MOHAN MEDICAL COLLEGE & HOSPITAL, BALASORE

(Formerly known as Government Medical College & Hospital, Balasore)
At/Po/Dist.- Balasore, Pin- 756019 (Odisha)

E-mail: dean.gmchb@gmail.com , Tel 06782 — 224901, Fax: 06782 — 224901

No: 152 D/FMMCHB

Date: 20.01.2021

NOTICE

As per Letter no. NMC/Secy/2020/05 dated 25.11.2020 of the secretary, NMC and Memo No. 18325 dated 25.11.2020 of DMET(O), Bhubaneswar, the Academic Session 2020-21 for MBBS course will begin from 2nd February, 2021. So the students admitted into MBBS course for the Academic Session 2020-21 in F.M.M.C.H, Balasore are hereby instructed to reach the College Campus by 10.00 AM on 2nd February, 2021. They are advised to follow all COVID-19 guidelines on arrival in Medical College campus.

Deae and Principal pal

Fakir Mohan Middican colleged and Hospital, Balasore & Hospital. Balasore. 2021

Memo No. 153 /D/FMMCH

Copy forwarded to DMET(O), Bhubaneswar for kind information.

Copy to all Notice Board.

Copy to website.

Dean and Principal

Fakir Mohan Medical College and Hospital, Balasore

Fakir Mohan Medical College & Hospital, Balasore.